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Welcome!
Welcome to the first edition of the East Lennox
and Addington OPP Detachment Board’s
Newsletter. 

This goal is to provide important information
and insights into the safety and well-being of
our communities as well as the people behind
the scenes at the OPP Detachment, the work
they do and the services that are provided.

It is our hope in future issues to provide a
variety of information about the community
safety issues impacting Loyalist Township,
Greater Napanee, Stone Mills Township and the
Township of Addington Highlands. Community
safety is a shared responsibility and with this
newsletter, and future editions, we look forward
to proactively engaging with you.  

Bob Norrie, Board Chair

QUICK UPDATES

L&A OPP Marine
engage over 1,300
individuals on the
water

In 2024, Mobile
Crises Response
Team received over
4,000 contacts or
actions.

Over the past year,
the OPP completed
the rollout of Body
Worn Cameras (BWC)
to frontline officers.

Full Detachment
Report for January
to June 2025 can
be found here.

Board Information
Information about the Board and its

activities can be found at:
www.loyalist.ca 

L&A OPP are
responsible for
supporting court
proceedings at two
court houses located
in the Town of
Napanee. 

https://loyalist.civicweb.net/FileStorage/93671EC02D124426B2D6E0E885793F8A-2025%202nd%20Quarter%20Detachment%20Board%20Report.pdf
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Mobile Crisis
Response Team
These members form the Mobile Crisis
Response Team (MCRT). They respond
with police to police received calls where
individuals may be facing a mental
health crisis.

In 2024 MCRT received over 4,000
contacts or actions. They personally
followed up with 1,200 individuals facing
mental health issues and responded to
2,500 phone calls or texts from persons
seeking assistance.

OPP Golden Helmets
Precision Motorcycle 
Come see Ontario Provincial Police Golden
Helmets Precision Motorcycle Team for a
thrilling performance that celebrates skill,
service, and community spirit. 

Date: Saturday, September 20, 2025
Time: 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. with Performance
at 1:00 p.m.
Place: Centennial Park North, 182 Fairfield
Street, Bath

How to reach the
OPP
To report non-urgent incidents that
do not require an immediate
response or a call from an officer, you
can report online at opp.ca. If you
prefer to talk to an officer to report
non-emergency incidents, call
1.888.310.1122. 


